
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 6:34 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-12-20 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0037 
 
-- Name -- 
Justin Nykilchuk 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
This increase is significant, I currently use less than 10$ of electricity and pay over 20$ for delivery. My 
total hydro bill will increase by approximately 20% with the increase in delivery charges. This is a 
significant increase for those of us who are low income students, and are conscious to conserve energy 
for budgetary reasons. I feel my efforts are hopeless as prices for delivery continue to increase without 
any regard for usage charges. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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